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Today, ICI and the Investment Adviser Association submitted to the staffs of the Commodity
Futures Trading Commission (“CFTC”) and the National Futures Association (“NFA”)
proposed questions and answers regarding Forms CPO-PQR, CTA-PR, NFA Form PQR, and
NFA Form PR (“FAQ”).  The proposed FAQ, which is attached to this memorandum, contains
over 56 questions, and reflects extensive member input.  We will keep you apprised
regarding any feedback we hear from the CFTC and NFA staffs on the FAQ.

 

Sarah A. Bessin
Senior Counsel
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